
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On the 23rd of July 2024, an Orientation Program was organized by Government Polytechnic 

Doyang, Wokha for the 3rd batch of Architecture Assistantship Students. The event 

commenced with an introductory session led by Er. V. Julia Achumi, the Principal, who 

welcomed the new students and provided an overview of the Examination System. 

Additionally, the students received information on the Architecture Program, Institute 

facilities, Tobacco-free Campus, and Hostel Rules and Regulations from the lecturers. 

Miss I Tainjungla Ozukum served as the Chairperson for the Orientation program, 

ensuring a smooth flow of the event. 

 

 

 


